
TIMONIUM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

Supply List—Grade 4 

2023-2024 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 We welcome your child to the fourth grade, at Timonium Elementary School.  We are 

looking forward to a pleasant and productive school year together. The following lists are 

supply items that will likely be needed by the student during the year: 

 

3 packs of #2 lead pencils  

(not mechanical and preferably pre-sharpened) 

2 red pens 

1 box of colored pencils  

2 white rubber erasers 

4 glue sticks  

1 pair of child scissors 

1 soft, flat, zipper pencil case 

1 smock for art (write students name on shirt) 

3 wide-ruled marble composition books  

(red, blue, green, no plastic covers, if possible) 

3 plastic 3-prong folders with 2 pockets  

(red, blue, green, if possible) 

2 yellow highlighters 

1 pair of headphones  

 

Please label your child’s supplies with their first and last name. 

 

Families may donate the following school supplies: 

 

Large boxes of tissues  

Hand sanitizer 

Self-closing plastic bags  

(sandwich, quart, or gallon size-needed the most) 

Antibacterial wipes  

Post-it notes  

Markers 

Rolls of paper towels 

Extra #2 lead pencils (not mechanical) 

Colored pencils 

 

 If your child buys lunch, please either send money in for their account or provide a 

zippered change purse/plastic baggie to prevent loss of money.  

 

       Sincerely, 

       Fourth Grade Teachers 

 


